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The last Presidential year has been extremely quiet for the Charities representative. The 
absence of site visits due to Covid 19 has led to no requests from the Charity to assess existing 
beneficiaries. 
 

There was one new request which was subsequently withdrawn after funds being arranged by 
the family of the prospective claimant. 
 
The Charity have tentatively stated that 2022 visits will be required again from late 

Spring/Summer. 
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